

## Tony Smith MP

## Federal Member for Casey

11 November 2019

Mrs Christine Wittkopp
Secretary
Healesville Tennis Club
PO BOX 586
HEALESVILLE VIC 3777

Dear Mrs Wittkopp,

I would like to thank you for the invitation to attend Healesville Tennis Club's 130<sup>th</sup> anniversary dinner.

I am sorry that I am not able to join you tonight but would like to pass on my best wishes to everyone on such a significant milestone.

It is quite an achievement to be listed in the top 5 oldest clubs in Victoria.

Your club has made an important contribution to the Healesville community over such a long period of time.

The longevity of your club is also a tribute to the many club members who have taken on committee roles over those years.

de Bort

I wish Healesville Tennis Club every success for the future.

TONY SMITH

Yours sincerely,